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Oregon's mail in voting system has caused fraudulent voting to be rampant since it's 

very inception.  It has literally made Oregon a single party state because of fraudulent 

voters cheating the citizens of Oregon.  Illegal aliens, dead persons, and those who 

collect mass votes from the elderly homes and also pay homeless persons to be able 

use their voting privileges to vote for a single party.  This must stop!  Every voter 

must show a valid ID to vote.  That is the way it should be and must be if we truly 

believe in democracy.  While I am a registered Democrat, I deplore the voting system 

we have.  I volunteered to be an observer at the Multnomah County building a few 

years ago thinking that there would be excellent controls and that fraud would be 

minute if any at all.  After observing what went on in that election, I was convinced 

that our system is corrupted by nefarious individuals and lax controls with the vote 

counting operation.  Signature verification was a COMPLETE JOKE!  I saw hundreds 

of signatures approved as valid by computer operators when the signatures in no 

way matched or even came close to the original signatures of voters.  When I saw 

this it made me sick to the stomach.  We haven't had an opposing party governor 

since the mid 1980's and this is a clear indication that a single party has taken over 

the state by manipulating the mail in voting system.  I want it to be the way it once 

was.  Voters must show up at the polls, have their ID verified, and then vote the way 

they want.  Anything short of this allows fraud and abuse of our voting system.  

Democracy is DEAD in Oregon because of this virulent mail in system.  I hope the 

Senate will vote to support this system's reorganization so that the fraud and 

cheating can be completely eliminated. 


